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April 27, 2018
Via Electronic Delivery

Ms. Barcy F. MacNeal, Commission Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street, 11" Floor

Columbus, OH 43215

RE: In the Matter of the Commission's Investigation into Intrastate Carrier Access Reform
Pursuant to Sub. S.B. 162, Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI

Dear Ms. MacNeal:

Pursuant to the requirements of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio's Entry of April 2, 2015
in Case Number 10-2387-TP-COI, Super-Net, Inc. (“Company”) submits this letter affirming its
compliance with 47 C.F.R. § 51.911, inter alia. The Company’s current Ohio intrastate switched
access rates are presently set at parity with its corresponding interstate rates, and its access tariffs
are at parity with corresponding ILEC access tariffs and rates. As such we report to this
Commission that the Company has been in compliance with the requirements of PUCO Case No.
10-2387-TP-COI and that no intrastate tariff revisions are required at this time.

Any questions concerning this filing may be directed to Jason Elijah at 330-767-1333 or via
email to jelijah@MCTVOhio.com Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Singerely, , /¢
ason Elfj /

Manager of Telephone Operations
Super-Net, Inc. / MCTV

814 Cable Court N.W. - Post Office Box 1000 - Massillon, Ohio 44648-1000
Telephone: (330) 833-4134 - Facsimile: (330) 833-7522
www.MCTVOhio.com
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